
 

 
 

The SD AGA Chapter and SD Bureau of Finance and Management have partnered to 
offer two webinars in November and December! Before each webinar AGA will host a 

social time beginning at 12:30. By attending both the social and the webinar, you will be 
entered into a drawing for a chance to win a $25 gift card as an appreciation for joining 

us!  The winner will be announced following each webinar. Email 
Amanda.Jandt@state.sd.us if interested. 

 

 

Date Time Topic Location
11/13/2024 1:00 - 2:50 pm CT Ethics Foss Building - Matthew Training Center
12/04/2024 1:00 - 2:50 pm CT Internal Control DOT Becker Hanson - B17
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November is here, which means it’s 
Holiday Feast time again! We are 
partnering with PARS to help raise 
money for the annual Holiday Feast 
Project!  AGA will match donations 
from any member in the amount of 
your choosing. To participate 
please fill out the sponsor form that 
was emailed on 11/6 from Ally Kerr.  
All forms must be received by the 
chapter by Friday December 1st. 

The South Dakota 
AGA Chapter is seeking 
applicants for our academic 
scholarships! We are pleased to 
announce that the chapter is 
offering two academic 
scholarships of $500 to our 
chapter members enrolled in 
courses that advance their skills 
in government accountability. To 
apply, email 
SouthDakotaAGA@gmail.com. 

     
   

The board has started to plan the conference of the year! The conference will be 
held at Drifters Bar & Grill in Ft. Pierre on April 1 & 2, 2025  
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